
                                                                                                                                                                                   

Week 37                                                                                                                             7th July 2017 

 

Monday 10th  July  

 

After School Activities: Choir, Football for years 3,4,5 and 6 

 

Tuesday 11th July Yoga and relaxation for adults and children from 8.15am 

Year 5 visit to Hollingworth Academy  

After School Activities: Mad Science 

Wednesday 12th July Year 6 visit to Hollingworth Academy  

After School Activities: Orchestra 

Athletics at Kingsway 6.00pm 

Thursday 13th July Music lessons: guitar 

Class 4 walk to Ogden 

1.30pm Mini Olympics for years 1 and 2 

After School Activities: Football for year 1, 2 and 3 

Friday 14th July Brass lessons 

Class 5 Blackpool Pleasure Beach Trip 

Non-uniform day (see below) 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Eira Duggan, Jacob Cooper, Filip 

Brandebura, Sophia Petrillo, Corey 

Whatmough, Olivia Anton-Izvoranu, 

Fallon Walker, Evie Whitehead, Lucas 

Goulding, Leo Halliwell, Evie 

Boardman, George Thewlis 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance Award 

 This week’s winner is Class 1 with 99 %. Well 

done. 

 

 

This Week’s Worship Focus 

This half term’s focus is Fruits of the Spirit. Our 

focus this week is gentleness and kindness 

 

 

 

 

 



Milnrow and Newhey Carnival 

 

We won the ‘best float’ category for the 

fourth year running. 

Well done everybody (including Mr. Speed 

who was missed off last week’s thank you 

list). 

 

 

Summer Fair 

This is to be on Saturday 15th July from 

11.00am. On Friday 14th July, we would 

like children to bring in chocolate for the 

tombola in exchange for a non-uniform 

day. 

We also need cakes, toys, clean soft toys 

and books. These items can be sent into 

school from Monday 10th July. 

If you are able to volunteer your time on 

the day to help set up or run a stall, 

please contact Hayley Reynolds or the 

school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


